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P R O G R A M  N O T E S

Upcoming Events and 
Deadlines

April 25th -10 a.m. - Fiscal Office Hours for
Business Managers and accounting staff -
Register here 

May 2nd - 9 a.m. -FERP Office Hours -
Register here

April 3rd and 10th - 11 a.m. - FY23 ESSER
Performance Report walk-in, no agenda,
open session - Register here.

Shelly Chasse-Johndro read
Sylvester and the Magic

Pebble by William Steig to
1st grade students in Ms.
Orlando's class at Poland

Community School. 

Challenge Accepted!

In February, members of the Federal Emergency Relief Program participated in the 9th Annual Read
to ME Challenge set by Education Commissioner Pender Makin. 

Natalie Owens read The
Good Egg by Jory John

Karen Kusiak read This is
My Dream by Langston

Hughes and Daniel Miyares
to 2nd grade students at

Benton Elementary School
in MSAD 49. 

April 12th -FY23 ESSER Performance
Report is due

May 21st - 11 a.m. - FERP Late Liquidation
Extension Webinar - Register here

https://networkmaine.zoom.us/j/89161353831
https://mainestate.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIqd-2tpzwpGdKYjLIFV9ypiSpn0JL-gSaJ
https://mainestate.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcpfuihqz8qH9esSMhjAzPUz07Hk7wH-Fdn
https://mainestate.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcpfuihqz8qH9esSMhjAzPUz07Hk7wH-Fdn
https://mainestate.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZItdemvrj4uG9ZliFjYLbgXXZnLEQnwXPx0
https://mainestate.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcpfuihqz8qH9esSMhjAzPUz07Hk7wH-Fdn
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmainestate.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtZIodOCoqDkqH9PR67fiKvQJGQc6QEJaKkgu&data=05%7C02%7CTerri.Beal%40maine.gov%7Cff379e1dff9740f6f48508dc53550c77%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C638476871942776731%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nlrXXC3RRM6e%2FsYuYAI%2BDY3tHsX4CjyHS6uK5WTcPwM%3D&reserved=0


The Maine Department of Education (DOE) is responsible for the oversight and monitoring of
programs and activities carried out under ESSER, CARES, CRRSA, and ARP. The subrecipient

monitoring process is comprised of the risk assessment, self-assessment, desk audit, and
onsite/virtual review.  Letters have gone out to all districts who fall into the Moderate or High Risk

and Self Assessments and trainings are underway and the Desk Audits will be done in May.

Our team is here to assist you in anyway to ensure the monitoring process is a success for districts.

Federal Fiscal Coordinator
Maisha Asha

maisha.asha@maine.gov

GEER & EANS
Kevin Harrington

 kevin.harrington@maine.gov
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CARES, CRSSA ESSER, ARP ESSER
Karen Kusiak

karen.kusiak@maine.gov

Management Analyst
Deanna Roberge 

deanna.roberge@maine.gov

Director Emergency Relief 
Shelly Chasse-Johndro

shelly.chassejohndro@maine.gov

FERP TEAM

Management Analyst
Terri Beal

terri.beal@maine.gov

Procurement Analyst
Natalie Owens

natalie.owens@maine.gov

The FY 2023 ESSER Performance Report is due April 12, 2024. All expenditures and activities will
reflect the July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023 performance period for CARES ESSER I, CRRSA ESSER II,

and ARP ESSER III.  The OFERP team will be hosting walk-in, no agenda, open sessions every
Wednesday at 11:00am for an hour starting on February 28, 2024, through April 10, 2024. Click here

to register. Upon request, one-on-one technical assistance can be provided by the FERP Team.  

FY 2023 ESSER Performance Report

SUBRECIPIENT MONITORING

LATE LIQUIDATION EXTENSION

The U.S. Department of Education has the authority to approve liquidation extension requests for
properly and timely obligated funds upon review of written requests made by the grantee on

behalf of itself and its subrecipients based upon the specific facts and circumstances of a given
obligation and upon written request of a grantee, in accordance with 2 CFR § 200.344(b). To learn
more about Late Liquidation Extension, join the Federal Emergency Relief Programs on May 21,

2024 11:00 AM. Click here to register 

**IMPORTANT REMINDER**
It is ABSOLUTELY imperative that you do not delete any part of your application.  By deleting any projects

and/or tables in the application, you will cause miscalculations in your budgets, which causes many issues in
your invoicing process.  If you have any questions or concerns about adjusting your application budgets without

deleting, please contact Maisha Asha, Fiscal Coordinator at maisha.asha@maine.gov
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